
Versailles Community Betterment
Fundraiser Committee

Wednesday, Feb. 26, 2020

The Fundraiser Committee of VCB met on Wednesday morning, Feb. 26, 
2020 at 9:00 a.m. at Square Deals to review the recent fish fry held on Feb. 
22. 

Present:  Elva Clark, Jacquie Brewer, Leslie Mooney, Becky Callaghan, 
Rita Sanders, Kathy Jones

 It was estimated that approximately 300 people were served, with 
proceeds as follows:
      Silent Auction -$1107.55
      Food Auction - $129.00
     Additional Profit -$1236.55
     Cash Donations at the event -$1454.00
Deposits:  $6022.66
Expenses:  $1127.03
Net Profit: $4895.63
A comparison of the past few year’s profits and items used were reviewed 
and recorded to prepare for next year. 

Thank you notes to those who donated for this event were divided up by 
the committee and will be sent out.  

The next meeting was set for April 1, 2020 at 8:30 a.m. at Square Deals to 
work on details for the ice cream social, planned for May 17.

Respectfully submitted,
Kathy Jones


